County of Los Angeles

sheriff's Department Headguearters
4700 Ramona Boulevard
Monterey Park, California 91754-2169

Bel'oy D. jfzzc'a, (SAEI‘W

May 12, 2011

Notice to Potential Contractors:

BULLETIN NUMBER 2
REQUEST FOR STATEMENT OF QUALIFICATIONS (RFSQ)
TEMPORARY PERSONNEL SERVICES"
RFSQ 428-SH

Bulletin Number 1 is revised as follows:

Questions and Responses will be released on Tuesday, May 17, 2011. All other due
dates in Bulletin Number 1 will remain the same.

If you have any gquestions, please contact Contracts Analyst Betty Jackson at
b1jackso@lasd.org.

Sincerely,

LERQOY D. BACA, SHERIFF

A Tradition of Service Since 1850




